Arun Dohle

From: Simon.MORDUE@ec.europa.eu

Sent: Donnerstag, 12. Mai 2016 21:18

To: arundohle@gmail.com

Cc: Arlette.De-Bruyne@ec.europa.eu

Subject: Re: REMINDER: FW: From Arun Dohle- ACT
Dear Mr Dohle,

Many thanks for forwarding to me a private and personal email between Roelie Post and myself. As a
general rule, such matters are not those which one should or would discuss with a third party.

I would therefore be grateful if you would cease contacting me or my secretary on this or related matters
and would flag my unwillingness to continue any further exchange with you on such matters or respond to
any further similar emails.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Mordue

On 12 May 2016, at 21:01, Arun Dohle <arundohle@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Mr. Mordue,
i kindly remind you of my below email. The legal deadline of 15 working days has expired.
Looking forward to your reply.

Arun Dohle
www.againstchildtrafficking.org

From: Arun Dohle [mailto:arundohle@gmail.com]
Sent: Freitag, 1. April 2016 20:50

To: simon.mordue@ec.europa.eu

Subject: From Arun Dohle- ACT

Dear Mr. Mordue,
on 14th March 2016 i contacted your office.

However your secretary informed me, that you wouldn’t ever talk to me, as you consider yourself
not the right person.

If not you, could you tell me, who is the right person?
Sincerely

Arun Dohle



www.againstchildtrafficking.org

From: Arlette.De-Bruyne@ec.europa.eu [mailto:Arlette. De-Bruyne@ec.europa.eu]
Sent: Montag, 12. Mai 2014 11:32

To: arun.dohle@gmx.de

Subject: RE: From Arun Dohle- ACT

Dear Mr Dohle,
Thank you for your e-mail to Mr Mordue. He is not available for the time being.

Best regards,
Arlette De Bruyne — Assistant to S. Mordue

Begin forwarded message:

From: Arun Dohle <arun.dohle@gmx.de>
Date: 9 mai 2014 15:56:48 UTC+1

To: <simon.mordue@ec.europa.cu>
Subject: From Arun Dohle- ACT

Dear Mr. Mordue,

since a few days i try to reach you by phone, to no avail.

Therefore I formally request a meeting with you.

It concerns for example this email here:

From: <Simon.MORDUE@ec.europa.cu>

Date: 20 October 2009 20:13
Subject: RE: FW: Romania Press Review October 20

To: roelie.post@gmail.com




Message of boss to you is keep fighting.

Sincerely

Arun Dohle

www.againstchildtrafficking.org




